### TITLE V NURSING NEWSLETTER



# Check Our Pulse

Educating Leaders of Faith and Character

February 2013

## School of Nursing

### Nursing Welcomes Noelle

Our newest high fidelity manikin has arrived! Meet Noelle. Noelle joins our family in the lab to provide simulated birthing experiences for our students. Noelle will be utilized to prepare our first cohort of students this semester in the NURS 3553 Holistic Nursing: Care of the Childbearing Family course led by Angelina Chambers, Ph.D., RN, CNM. Chambers believes that the lab experience will better prepare the nursing students to care for "live" patients during the birthing process.

Chambers is an experienced certified nurse-midwife and comes to us by way of Yale University. Chambers is also the Undergraduate Nursing Program coordinator for the UST School of Nursing.

"You are braver than you believe, stronger than you seem and smarter than you think"

-A. A. Milne





Contact: School of Nursing nursing@stthom.edu 713-525-2163

#### **Nursing Success Center**

The NSC staff is excited to showcase a sneak peek at its spring offerings. In addition to the ongoing support, advising and counseling of students, The NSC offers:

- **Study Groups** Sessions are in the NSC.
- Transfer & New Student Orientation Feb. 5, 12:30-2 p.m.
- The Welcome Lunch on Jan. 15 was a great success. Sixty eight people, students and faculty, attended the event.
- An Organizational Skills Workshop was held on Jan. 17 to assist students with organizing classes and utilizing academic planners more effectively. Twelve students attended this workshop.

For more information, go to the NSC page on Blackboard!